
  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Thursday 21st September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
 
As you will be aware, Highfield are now offering a free school meal for every child in school             
(Reception – Year 6) for this academic year. We understand that although this is amazing for the wellbeing 
of our children, there are still some children who would still rather bring a packed lunch. Please confirm 
your meal preference for the rest of this term, by returning the slip below to your child’s class teacher.  
 
A reminder that you can only change your meal preference each half term. If you wish to do so, please 
ensure that you do this with the office. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Miss Carney 
Deputy Head of School 
 
 

 
 
Childs name: __________________     Class: ______________ 
 
 
 
 
My child would like a school dinner    
 
 
My child will bring a packed lunch 
 


